
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I recently read in the AVA that the BOS is considering relaxing some environmental protections in regard to 

the cultivation of cannabis. 

 

If this is true, I want to voice my opposition to such a plan. While I support the legalization of cannabis, I'm 

also concerned about its environmental impact, especially in regard to water consumption. I support leaving 

the current regulations intact, and not doing anything to weaken them.  

 

Thanks for all your hard work, 

Adrian Card 

 


